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Portions of Northside Drive
to be Completed This Week

The Astra team is pleased to report the Northside Drive project continues to
progress ahead of schedule. You can look forward to smoother rides along the
corridor this week, as the paving from Peachtree Creek North is complete, with
only striping remaining. Additional ADA improvements will continue south of
Peachtree Creek this fall.

We will begin work on the PATH Foundation multiuse trail that connects to the
boardwalk this fall, and we are also continuing our work installing granite curb
on the east side of the road at Bobby Jones Golf Course.

As always, please pass on this information to your friends, neighbors,
neighborhood associations or NPU representative to help keep your
neighborhood informed. Please subscribe to this newsletter to stay up-to-date

in the coming months. And if we haven't answered all your questions, please
email info@astragroupinc.com.

We’ll continue to keep you updated on our progress and welcome all
comments. We thank you for your patience as we work hard to improve
Atlanta's roads.

— Andrew Lindsay
Astra Group, Inc., President

A Familiar Face along Northside Drive

As you drive along Northside Drive, you have
likely seen Tiffany Shelton diligently directing

traffic. Tiffany is the first graduate of Westside
Works, a long-term neighborhood program

focused on creating employment opportunities and
job training for residents. Through the program,
students receive skills assessments and training,
as well as job readiness preparation for their

desired industry, which could include culinary,
construction or CNA/office. After working in the medical field, Tiffany felt it was
time for a change, so she signed up for Westside Works. She completed the
program and selected Astra as her first choice at the job fair. She's now been
with us for nearly 3 years working on erosion and traffic control and continuing
to expand her knowledge of the construction industry.

We're proud to support this initiative and are even more proud to have Tiffany
as an integral part of our team.

Subscribe to the Northside Drive Newsletter
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